TO:

All Departments with space in Geneva Towers
FROM:
Robert Lotkowictz
Director of
Physical Plant 

DATE:

August 12, 2020
SUBJECT:
Generator Test: Geneva Towers

Generator testing for Geneva Towers is scheduled for Tuesday, August 18th, 2020 as follows:

THE Geneva Towers TEST PROCEDURE IS AS FOLLOWS:
1. The emergency generator will be started between 6:00 a.m. and 6:05 a.m., and will be used as the source for emergency power for approximately 30 minutes.

2. The emergency power will be switched back to normal between 6:30 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. when the generator turns off.

3. Emergency outlets (Red outlets) and emergency lights will blink when the test starts and again when it ends.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the test or the emergency power system, please feel free to contact Aaron Petty, Facilities Electrical Manager, Physical Plant at extension 47386.

Your continued cooperation in completing the code mandated emergency diesel generator test is greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

RL
